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Principal's Message

Tiger Family,

As we approach Thanksgiving, I am reminded of a JFK quote that rings true today,  "As we express our
gratitude, we must never forget that the highest form of appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them." 

I am proud of the CCHS staff as we continue the journey to bring a Career Pathways education to our students.
We live by the principle that preparing our students for their future careers should be genuine and rigorous. We
maintain the most authentic career internship program in the state. Our Capstone requirement is entering it's
third year and the presentations and projects are becoming more creative and enduring within the community.
Our early college program continues to grow, and more students are accomplishing their Associate's Degree
within their four years of high school. Our Career and Technical Education programs are earning industry
standard certifications for students at a rate above all other schools in the state. We're increasing our
commitment to the medical pathways by bringing more college level courses to the school, allowing our
students to achieve pre-nursing/med requirements. We're working with the engineering programs at CU Boulder
and Colorado School of Mines to become the only Colorado high school to accomplish their Engineering 100
level courses.

I want to thank the staff at CCHS for their devotion to excellence, but as JFK states, my promise is to continue
to act so that we can stay one step ahead of our students needs in preparing them for a great future.

Happy Thanksgiving!
Bill Summers
Principal, Canon City High School



Counselor Corner



During this school year, educators across the country are working
on teaching students about mental health and how to seek help if

they are worried about themselves or a friend. We are using a
program called SOS-Signs of Suicide. The program teaches

students about this challenging topic and encourages them to
seek help. At the beginning of December counselors will be going

into each classroom to deliver this program. Please join us on
Monday November 28 from 6-7 pm in the Auditorium at CCHS for

a parent meeting in regards to the SOS. We hope to see you there!

Sonic Fundraiser -Wednesday Nov. 2nd 5 - 8 pm 

All's Well in Roswell (Isn't it) - Saturday Nov. 12th 7 - 9 pm
Lou Del Pizzo Performing Arts Center

SOS Parent Night - Monday Nov. 28th 6 - 7 pm

Auditorium

Coming up...

FAFSA Completion Workshop Nov. 5th 2 - 3:30 pm
Please bring paperwork and forms needed to complete FAFSA.



Donate to your2nd block
teacher!

THANKSGIVINGTHANKSGIVING

Nov 7th to Nov 17th

Suggested items:
Toothpastes
Tooth Brushes
Mouth Wash
Dental Floss
Shampoo
Conditioner
Moisturizing Lotion
Deodorant
Soap
Loofah 
Q-tips
Feminine Hygiene Products
Sunscreen

TOILETRIES TOILETRIES DRIVEDRIVE
Prizes

 for

class 
with m

ost

donatio
ns!



PTECH
Canon City High School

PATHWAYS IN TECHNOLOGY
EARLY COLLEGE HIGH SCHOOL

What is PTECH?
PTECH is a robust STEM education

What does PTECH offer?
High School Diploma

Associate's Degree from PCC--FREE of cost
Internships

Advantage over other applicants for jobs

PTECH Pathways?
Computer Information Systems (CIS)

Automotive Technology
Advanced EMT

Fire Science (Wildland or EMT)

Click here to apply

Click here for more information

How do I apply?

Questions?

madison.tortessi@canoncityschools.org

Due December 1, 2022

ATTENTION: 
9th & 10th Graders

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf12AsoN_ebHOWTBdFqlBR12JawTvghwhJstfQF3v2GSQnDSQ/viewform
https://www.canoncityschools.org/schools/high-school/students/ptech


C A N O N  C I T Y  H I G H  S C H O O L

P L E A S E  J O I N  U S !



Senior Spotlight of the Month

Alyssa Wright
Lions Student 
of the Month

Alyssa Rupp
Rotarian of 
the Month

Everyday Matters.


